
 

 
From: "peter pilch" <pilchpeter2057@yahoo.com> 
To: chamby@comcast.net 
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 3:01:07 PM 
Subject: Questions 
 
  
 
Councilman Byron: 
 
I have a couple of issues concerning my wife who is in a wheelchair. We live at 24 
Union Street Concord N.H. 
 
People drive fast on Union Street, what do we need to do to get a slow handicap 
wheelchair sign put up on the street. 
 
There are three people on Union Street who are in wheelchairs. I do not want to see 
any of them get hit, like the one person who did in Hooksett N.H. this year.  
 
I try to keep my wife riding on the side walk as much as I can, but there is a curb just 
before Maple Street if you don't pay attention you could go right down over the curb.  
 
The only way around it is if you know its there is to go back to the last driveway you 
passed and down into the street. 
 
I am in the process of trying to start a wheelchair taxi service in Concord. There is no 
way for a wheelchair person to get around after CAT is done operating for the day. Do 
you know if there is any city, state or federal funding that could help me with my project? 
 
Please keep me in mind if you come across or hear anything that could help me. Thank 
You so much! 
 
Have a Great Day!  Peter Pilch (603-397-8357)  
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